APPENDIX E

AIRPORT LAND USE COMMISSION
FOR

LAKE TAHOE AIRPORT

TO: RICHARD FRENCH, AIRPORT DIRECTOR
FROM: AIRPORT LAND USE COMMISSION
DATE:

SUBJECT: CLUP REVISION

Enclosed is a copy of the new noise contours which were adopted into the Lake Tahoe Airport
Comprehensive Land Use Plan (CLUP) at the Airport Land Use Commission meeting held on July xx,
19xx. Please include this as Figure X, page XX of you CLUP.

Please call if you have any questions.

enclosure
ab/cd

P.O. Box 1210, South Lake Tahoe, California 95705

(SAMPLE C.L.U.P. NOTIFICATION)






